
                   Thoreau Middle School 

     Opening of School Orientation Activities 
 

 

Virtual Parent Orientation 

Wednesday, August 14, 2024 

9:00 AM 

A Zoom link to access this orientation will be sent home via eNotify on Monday, August 12th. 
 

New Student Orientation 

Thursday, August 15, 2024 

9:00 AM to 11:30 AM 
 

Students new to Thoreau Middle School (to include all 7th grade students and 8th grade students new to 

Thoreau) will have an opportunity to follow their class schedule and meet their teachers. This event is for 

students only; parents are welcome to join us later in the day at our Back to School Open House event! 
 

Transportation to/from New Student Orientation 

Buses will depart from the following locations at the times listed below: 

 Cunningham Park Elementary    8:45 AM 

 Flint Hill Elementary     8:40 AM 

 Louise Archer Elementary    8:40 AM 

 Marshall Road Elementary    8:40 AM 

 Mosaic Elementary     8:30 AM 

 Oakton Elementary     8:30 AM 

 Stenwood Elementary     8:40 AM 

 Vienna Elementary     8:40 AM 
 

Please plan on arriving at the elementary school approximately 10 minutes prior to the scheduled bus departure time. If 

your elementary school is not listed, you may go to the nearest school from the above list. Buses will depart at 

approximately 11:30 AM to return students to their local elementary school.  

If you are planning to drop your child off at Thoreau, please follow the Kiss n’ Ride signs to Door 12.  
 

Back to School Open House 

Thursday, August 15, 2024 

2:00 PM – 4:00 PM 
 

All Thoreau Middle School students and families are invited to join us for this event where you will be able to: 

❖ Pick up a copy of your class schedule 

❖ Learn about our after-school programs and activities 

❖ Drop off medical forms and medications 

❖ Pick up pre-ordered school supply kits from our PTA 

❖ Use MySchoolBucks to pay class fees or add money to your child’s lunch account 

❖ Walk the building to locate your classes and meet your teachers 
 

In preparation for New Student Orientation and the first day of school… 

Student schedules will be available in StudentVue and ParentVue at 6:00 AM on Thursday, August 15th. Please 

log in and note your child’s 1st Period class and room number as this is where they will pick up a copy of their 

schedule.  Staff will be available at school to assist any students unable to log in for any reason!  


